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The Spanish National Securities Market Commission (CNMV) has 
appointed Juan Rodríguez de la Rúa as Deputy General Director of the 
Legal Affairs Directorate-General and Vice-Secretary of the CNMV 
Board.   

Juan Rodríguez de la Rúa is a State Attorney and until now practised law 
at the Court of Justice of the European Union (CJEU), providing legal 
assistance to the Spanish State and Public Institutions on EU law, while 
also before the European Free Trade Association (EFTA) Court. Likewise, 
he has coordinated the Legal Assistance Agreement between the General 
State Attorney's Office and the entity Sociedad Anónima Estatal de 
Caución Agraria (SAECA). 

Rodríguez de la Rúa previously held several posts within the Ministry of 
Justice as State Attorney in Madrid and in the Criminal Department of 
the Subdirectorate-General of Contentious Services. He has also held the 
position of State Attorney in Valencia.  
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